
    
 
 

    
 

          
          What now for the Sick Kids? 

 
Dear Neighbour 

 
You will probably be aware that the newly constructed 

Royal Hospital for Sick Children at Little France 
is due to open in the autumn of 2017 

 
This will leave the present site open for 

redevelopment - a process which will have a major impact 
on the local area and on the people who live and work here 

 
A group of local residents have set up the 

Planning Action Group for the Sick Kids site (PAGSK) 
To follow progress - PAGSK would welcome input from 

Individuals and Local Groups 
 

If you would like to contribute/be kept informed please email 
pagsk2017@gmail.com 

 


